
St. Gregory’s Church Angel Tree 2022 

 

Most of us look forward to receiving gifts over the holidays.  Children especially, dream 
about the wonderful things they hope to find under the tree on Christmas morning.     
Unfortunately, many parents in our city do not have the financial means to provide their 
children with gifts at Christmas. 

 

Once again, St. Gregory’s Church will be setting up an Angel Tree, with Angels         
representing the many children in our area who are in need of our help at this joyous 
time.  We will also have Senior Angels on the tree, those who do not have families to 
look after them. 

 

If anyone has material possessions and sees his brother in need but has no pity 
on him, how can the love of God be in him? Dear children, let us not love with 
words or tongue but with actions and in truth." 

~ (1 John 3:17-18) 

 

Angels will be available the weekend of November 19/20  at the main entrance of the 
church.  Please return gifts by December 3/4. Gifts are to be left unwrapped, please 
place your gift in a gift bag with your Angel tied securely to it.  

 

Understanding that at times we do not know what to purchase we suggest a toy and if 
you wish to add something more then a hat, mitts, socks, Christmas candy or a treat 
may be some options.  

Angel envelopes are available, please provide your name, address and envelope            
number if you would rather help financially rather than by purchasing a gift.  The money 
will go towards gift cards for Food Basic to assist families with their Christmas meal.   

 

The Angel Tree has been a tradition at Saint Gregory for many years and we look      
forward to your continued support again this year.   

 

Sincerely, 

The Angel Tree Committee 


